Request for Consumer Product Safety (CPS) statements

Subject: Request for Consumer Product Safety (CPS) statements
From: Adam Trickey - STN <a.trickey @stoysnet.com>

Date: Wed, 05 Nov 2008 18:15:10 -0800

To: Robert <robert@stoysnet.com>

To whom it may concern,

We are writing to request any Consumer Product Safety (CPS) statements you may have for your product
line. Please forward this e-mail to the appropriate individual at your company.

As the support agency for over 65 specialty toy retailers across the USA, we are compiling a list of CPS alerts
so that our member stores can comply with the new federal legislation in labeling as required by the
Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA).

If you would, please e-mail Specialty Toys Network with the following information for any of your products
that are required to show a safety statement.

Product Name Product SKU and/or UPC Code Brand or Manufacturer Name Safety
Alert

Jormat request: We would prefer to receive a CSV or Excel file, but are able to process any of the following.
Please only send faxed or printed documents as a last resort. ~ thank you.

Excel

CSv

Word Doc

TXT (text file)

Text pasted into the body of your reply email

PDF

Fax: (toll free fax number: 866.640.5987)

Mail: ( STN ~ attn: CPSRA alerts, 421 NE 3rd Street, Suite #2, McMinnville, OR 97128)

Please e-mail product information to: support@stoysnet.com

Thank you in advance for your help in this matter.

thank you,
Adam Trickey

Specialty Toys Network
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Web solutions for independent toy retailers.

A division of

Gearbox Studios LLC

421 NE 3rd Street, Suite #2
McMinnville, OR 97128

tel 503.434.9706
fax 866.640.5987

email: a.trickey @stoysnet.com
web: www.stoysnet.com
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